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TO THE KIND ATTENTION OF ALL ISSF MEMBER FEDERATIONS 

INVITATION 

Dear Friends, 

The Russian Shooting Union and the Organizing Committee are pleased to invite you to 
participate in the  

ISSF World Championship Shotgun Moscow 2017 

Which will take place from 30th August to 11th September 2017 at the Foxlodge Shooting 
Range in Moscow Region, Russian Federation. 

Enclosed herewith please find the General Information, Preliminary Competition Schedule 
and Registration Forms which are also available on the ISSF website www.issf-sports.org, 
the website of the Organizing Committee www.wch2017russia.org and the website of the 
Russian Shooting Union www.shooting-russia.ru. 

All participating federations are asked to complete the registration forms and return them by 
the set deadlines. 

Please use the ISSF Online Registration Service http://entry.issf-sports.info to make your 
Preliminary and Final Entries for Athletes and Officials directly online. 

We hope to welcome all ISSF Member Federations and making the ISSF World 
Championship Moscow 2017 a successful competition. 

With best regards,   

  

 
Roman Teryushkov 
Chairman of the Organizing Committee 
Minister of Sports of the Moscow Region 

 


